
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 18, 2017 
 
 
 
TO:  AT&T Local Presidents 

FROM:  Sylvia J. Ramos, Assistant to the Vice President  
 
SUBJECT: Job Vacancy Selection Report – July 8-14, 2017 
 
In accordance with Article XIII, Section 5 of the current agreement between the Union and the Company, 
please see attached Job Vacancy Selection Report in its entirety. 
 
Please be advised, the Company’s format for sending out the Job Vacancy Selection Report has recently 
changed.  Currently, job vacancies filled for all states, are combined on one report. 
 
Reports are now divided into two categories:  A&B.  Category A reflects every internal placement.  
Category B lists all internal placements in which an employee was bypassed. 
 
There is nothing to report for the week of July 8-14, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please advise. 
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